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WCSD Pre-Season Athletic Facilities Report
Spring 07-08 1/11/2008

Our natural surface tracks will need roto-tilled and rolled early this spring before we put kids 
on them.  They become very bumpy over the winter and are a safety concern prior to being 
rolled.  They will need lined and marked when possible.
The track at WMF is part of the planned renovation at WMF.  The Warren Sports Boosters 
hope to accomplish that during the summer of 2008.  The surface is presently in fair condition.

Fences around the EHS softball fields have been painted and repaired.  The fence around the 
varsity field is not completed
Softball infields have been roto-tilled.  They still need weeds/grass removed, rolled and 
dragged.  
The baseball field at Werner Park will need, roto tilled, weeds/grass removed, rolled and 
dragged.  The field is difficult to work in the spring.  It would be advantageous to do as much 
preparation as possible this fall.
SHS will host their track meets at WMF again this spring.  Their cinder track will need 
prepared for practice including lines when crews are available.
Sheffield High School will play softball at the Sheffield High School field.  That field will need 
roto tilled, weeds/grass removed, rolled and dragged.  SHS still maintains a lease agreement 
with Sheffield township and prep work may be needed on those fields.
The JV baseball field at Betts Park is one of our major concerns.  The field is unplayable and 
needs rebuilt.  Materials had been on hand and permission was granted early last year, 
however work was never initiated.

A group is approaching the city of Warren and The Betts Foundation to try to get the courts 
redone. They want to know what the WCSD would be willing to do to help.
The Davis Street baseball field will need base paths prepared and general pregame prep.

WAHS would like to consider playing baseball at the fields at the end or Beach St. in North 
Warren.  A lease agreement has yet to be obtained.

Football game and practice areas need aerated, filled, seeded and mulched.




